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Athens, 6th of December 2012 

 
 

Product Recall Information Notice  

  
Hellenic Food Authority (EFET) and more specifically its Regional Directorate in Thessaly, 

following Official Food Control and in collaboration with the Chemical Division of the General 

Chemical State Laboratory in Volos, requested the recall/withdrawal of jam due to presence 

of the preservative sorbic acid. Sorbic acid is an authorized food additive although not 

permitted to be used in this food category.          

 

The product being recalled is:  

Plum jam with trade name “Μαρμελάδα Δαμάσκηνο Ανεμώνα Γαρδικίου – Plum jam 

Anemona Gardikiou” in package of 500 g, with best before date 31/12/2012. The product is 

produced and packaged by the «Women’s Gardikiou Agricultural Association» based in Pigi 

Trikalon.  

 
Consumers who have in their possession the aforementioned product are asked not to 

consume it. Photo of the product is given below.   
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